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Hear the Signals! Audible Pedestrian Signal installation happening on Port Republic Road 
 

HARRISONBURG, VA – Can you hear that? It’s safety 

improvements in action.  

 

Harrisonburg Public Works crews will begin working today 

on an upgrade of pedestrian signals to audible pedestrian 

signals, starting with those on Port Republic Road – at the 

Devin Lane intersection and the Neff Avenue/Peach Grove 

Road intersection. 

 

These two are the first of many pedestrian signals that will 

be upgraded between now and April. Improvements have 

already been made in the Downtown District, improving the 

ability of pedestrians with visual impairments to cross the 

street safely. 

 

“We are excited to be able to upgrade more signalized intersections in the City with the Audible Pedestrian Systems,” 

Harrisonburg Public Works Director Tom Hartman said. “These systems really provide a safe accommodation for visually 

impaired pedestrians that use our sidewalk and trail network in the City.” 

Drivers are urged to allow extra time and use caution when traveling Port Republic Road this week for the safety of 

those working on these improvements, pedestrians, and other motorists.   

 

These safety improvements are made possible with the help of a VDOT Highway Safety Improvement Program Grant.   

 
The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.  It is home to approximately 54,000 people.  More 

information about the City of Harrisonburg is available online at www.HarrisonburgVA.gov 

 

Follow Harrisonburg Public Works on Facebook  

### 

(Above) Signals at the intersection of Port Road and Neff Avenue/ Peach Grove 
Road. Work also will take place at the Devin Lane intersection. 
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